
TOWN OF LUMBERLAND 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

The Town of Lumberland Summer Youth Program has four (2) openings for the 

2023 season. 

(1)  Program Assistant Director 

Applicant should enjoy and work well with children, possess excellent 

communication and organizational skills, have knowledge of working with a 

budget, event planning and supervisory experience. Experience with parent 

communication a plus! 

(1) Youth Program Science and Nature Counselor Position 

The ideal applicant would have an interest in science and nature and works well 

with children.  Experience with large groups is a plus. 

The Lumberland Summer Youth Program is in operation Tuesdays, Wednesdays, 

and Thursdays from August 1st to 24th.  The program runs from 8:45am to 

12:00pm each day.   

Anyone interested in these positions should contact the program director, Nicole 

Mellan, by email to LSYP@townoflumberland.org by June 2nd. 

 

 

 


